
 

 
January 3, 2020 

  
Welcome to our new Vice-Chair 

  
The Board is pleased to announce the appointment of a new fulltime Vice Chair,                           
Audrey Suttorp. Audrey brings extensive appraisal, assessment, and adjudicative                 
experience to the Board.  Her biography includes: 

   
Audrey is an accredited appraiser (AACI) who has               
worked in the appraisal field since 1995. She has been a                     
part-time member of the Property Assessment Appeal             
Board for the past 13 years. Prior to that, Audrey was a                       
commercial real estate appraiser in Vancouver,           
covering a wide range of appraisal assignments             
throughout British Columbia. For the past 25 years,               
Audrey has worked with the UBC Sauder School of                 
Business Real Estate Division as a consultant and               
course educator for various Appraisal Institute of             
Canada courses. Audrey has been a member and chair                 
of the Advisory Planning Commission in the City of                 
New Westminster and, more recently, she was part of                 
the Appraisal Institute of Canada examination           

committee. She has a Bachelor of Commerce degree, Urban Land Economics, from                       
the University of British Columbia.   


